
 
 
 

 
 

If you have a safeguarding concern about a child, you MUST report 
it to your Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL). 
 
                            The Designated Safeguarding Leads for 
               Grewelthorpe Church of England Primary School are: 
 
           Chris Parkhouse                    and                         Katie Barker  
 
 
 
 

       
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



If Chris Parkhouse or Katie Barker are absent, please contact a                                             
     
                           Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: 
 
 
 

                                          
 
                  Mark Gamble                                                       Andrew Breckon 
 
In the absence of a DSL or DDSL you must contact one of the telephone 
numbers below without delay: 
 
MAST (Multi Agency Screening Team): 01609535070 
 
Or the NSPCC: 08088005000 
 
If you have a safeguarding concern about a member of staff, speak to the 
Executive Headteacher, Chris Parkhouse, or Chair of Governors, Rachel 
Bain.  
 
You can also contact the Local Authority Designated Officer (LADO) 
01609533080 
 
If you have a concern about the Executive Headteacher you can contact 
the Chair of Governors at rbain@gfnsschools.co.uk or LADO  

mailto:rbain@gfnsschools.co.uk

